
 
Date: 11/08/2023 

C13 (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 1-10) 

Ref: One Child, One Plant Campaign 

Dear Parents, 

If the heat bothers you, plant a tree. If the water bothers you, plant a tree. 

If you like fruits, plant a tree. If you like birds, plant a tree. 

And if you like life, plant many trees. 

It gives us immense pleasure to inform you that our school is planning a large-scale tree plantation drive in sync 

with CBSE’s One Child, One Plant Campaign in the coming week. 

As you all know trees play a crucial role in maintaining the balance of our ecosystem, and we believe that it is our 

responsibility to contribute towards their growth and preservation. 

We request all of you to participate in this drive actively and spread the message among your friends and family. 

The success of this initiative depends on the collective efforts of each and every one of us. Let's come together and 

positively impact our environment through this tree plantation drive. 

The detailed CBSE circular can be viewed here: 

https://cbseacademic.nic.in/web_material/Circulars/2023/85_Circular_2023.pdf 

Check the details given below for the trees to be donated by each grade: 

Grade 1  Hibiscus  

Grade 2 (Ekam)   Areca palm  

Grade 2 (Alpha) Curry leaf 

Grade 3 (Ekam) Pimpali/Kaner 

Grade 3(Alpha) Black Tulsi/Adulsa  

Grade 4  Black Pepper/ Bay leaf  

Grade 5 Clove / All Spice 

Grade 6 Murudshengh/Cardamom 

Grade 7  Gulvel/Insuline Plant 

Grade 8 Kaapur Tulas/Lemon Grass 

Grade 9 Betel leaf/ Betel nut 

Grade 10 Son Chafa/ Vekhand/Brahmi 
 

Learners are requested to carry their neatly labelled plant/sapling on Independence Day (15th August 2023) 

We would like to inform you that SVM is also developing a spice garden and a medicinal garden on campus. This 

drive will help us to actively involve our learners in understanding the importance of plants and the care needed.  

We expect your full participation in this initiative and urge you to encourage your loved ones to plant a tree. 

Note: All these plants are available at all the plant nurseries and also at Coconut Research Center. 

Happy Planting! 

Yours truly, 

Ms. Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 
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